
 

 

  

We are continuing utility relocation work as we move closer to making future ‘L’ improvements 
under the Red and Purple Modernization Project. Work will be performed that may affect your 
community and create occasional inconveniences. We will do our best to minimize the impact 
of our work and will continue to keep you updated. 
 

NOTICE to IMPACTED RESIDENTS 
 

Dates: 8AM Monday, March 18 to 8PM Friday, April 26, 2019 
 

Location:   

 1060 to 1044 West Winona Street 

 Alley west of 5101 to 5170 N. Kenmore Avenue 

 
Work Activity: ComEd Overhead and Underground Utility Work 

 
 

Local Impact: 

 PLEASE NOTE: To facilitate the drop-off and pick-up of Goudy School 
students during the construction dates listed above, the following 
changes will occur in the alley between Winthrop and Kenmore, 
traveling from Foster to Winona: 

o During the times of 7:45 to 8:15 AM and 3:00 to 3:15 PM, traffic 
in the alley will be one-way in the southbound direction. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about the RPM Project, please contact: 

RPM@transitchicago.com 

or leave a message for callback: 

1-331-303-2499 
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